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To: Phil Golrick 

From: Kevin Tiernan 

1/24/95 

 

re: Hearings on the Destruction of J. Edgar Hoover's files and FBI 

recordkeeping 

 

There are some sections which may be of interest, which I did not 

copy.  Especially the list of classifications used in the basic filing system 

referred to on page 130.  Also perhaps the interview between committee 

staff member Robert Fink and former Assistant Director William C. Sullivan. 

  

 

Of particular interest is the opinion of the Justice Department 

regarding the FBI system of records.  I guess there were various 

interpretations of the FOIA/PA among the agencies.  Also the July 19, 

1966 and January 5,1967 memoranda regarding "black bag" jobs are of 

special interest. 

 

I also found the hearings on the destruction of the Oswald note, but it 

is seven pieces of microfilm long, and I did not have time to get into it 

deeply.  We can discuss where to go on this matter. 


